
From: Sara Dalla Rosa 

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 8:50 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Bi election for mayor 

The new mayor must be selected by bi election. The people have an ethical and 
basically legal right to choose who will be mayor of their municipality. 

Anne Dalla Rosa 

29 Cygnus Dr., Richmond Hill 
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